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Maryland Lottery and Gaming Commission Selects Intralot for Lottery 

System Contract 

 

July 17, 2025 

 

Intralot SA informs the investor community and its stakeholders that on July 15, 2025 the Maryland 

Lottery and Gaming Control Commission approved the recommendation to award a new Lottery 

Central Monitoring and Control System (LCMCS) contract to its US subsidiary, Intralot, Inc. following 

a competitive bidding process.  

The vendor awarded the contract will manufacture the counter terminals and self-service vending 

machines that sell tickets at 4,300 Maryland Lottery retailer points of sale; develops the software that 

runs the system’s sales and accounting functions; and provide numerous related services that are 

necessary to operate the Maryland Lottery. The term of the contract is 10 years with a possible 5 + 

1 year extension.  

As part its proposal to the State,  Intralot has engaged nine local business enterprises (MBE) to service 

the Maryland Lottery contract. Historically, vendors have used fewer MBE partners, but Intralot 

believes its new approach will create far greater opportunities for local communities. 

Intralot’s financial proposal corresponds to a total estimated contract term price of $260,393,946. 

The Gaming Control Commission’s approval is an intermediary step in the award process for 

approving any future contract.   
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